We’'re delighted to invite you...
Grandparents/Special Person
Breakfast

You are invited to enjoy a special breakfast with your grandchild in celebration of
Grandparents Day.

The breakfast will be held at the Laurel Elementary School Cafeteria on Saturday,
September 17, 2022,

The menu will consist of Cereal with Toast, Scramble Eggs, French Toast Sticks,
Sausage, Hash Brown Potatoes, Juice or Milk. Coffee will also be available for the
adults.-

This free event is sponsored by the Laurel
Elementary School
Saturday, September 17, 2022

8:00 am to 9:30 am students with last names A-M
9:30 am to 11:00 am students with last names N-Z

Please adhere to your times to prevent over
crowding.

WE HOPE THAT YOU WILL JOIN US IN
OUR EFFORT TO ENCOURAGE YOUR
GRANDCHILD TO BEGIN EACH DAY
WITH A GOOD BREAKFAST, WHETHER IT
BE AT HOME OR WITH US HERE AT
SCHOOL.

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!!!
Carrie Bonyak, FSD
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